
Building a Stronger Community-Police Relationship Together

Fostering Community Trust Through Collaboration 
and Law Enforcement Accountability and 

Transparency

Join the Office of the Police Oversight Monitor 
to learn about the progress the office has made 
over the past two years and hear answers to your 
questions. 

Topics will include:

• 2020-21 Inaugural Biennial Report

• NEW Online Interactive Complaint Form

• 28th Annual NACOLE Conference

• Q & A

July 12, 2022

6:30 - 8:00 p.m.

Summerglen Library

4205 Basswood Blvd.

For more information, contact the office at:
policeoversight@fortworthtexas.gov or 817-392-6535.
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